
LK Gujral Punjab Technical University
(RECRUTTMENT BRANCH)

Ref No. IKGPTU/RC/ 55O O Dated:2f.06.2s

GENEML NOTICE

This is in the continuation of General Notice Ref No. IKGPrU/RCi3491 dated 12.06.25

issued by the Unlversity regarding the date of written test for the post of Technical

Assistant. Due to some unavoidable circumstances, date of written test of eligible

candidates for the post of Technical Assistant has been rescheduled on 26.07.25

(Saturday). The venue and timing of the written test will be informed to the candidates at

their email mentioned in the application forms.

All concerned note, please.
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